
  

Dr. Joshua Wyman, a Banting Postdoctoral Fellow at 
Ontario Tech University, is looking for professionals 
who work directly with older adults in healthcare, 

social service or long-term care settings to participate 
in an online research study designed to improve the 

reporting of maltreatment in this population. 

 
 

Older Adult 
Healthcare Study 

Participation Involves: 

-A video interview with Dr. Wyman
regarding your experiences 

reporting older adult maltreatment 

- The completion of questionnaires

- Compensation includes a $50
Amazon gift card 

If you are interested in 
participating: 

Please contact Dr. Wyman at 
joshua.wyman@ontariotechu.ca 
for more information. He will be 
able to provide you with a copy 
of the consent form and answer 

any questions you may have. 

Eligibility Criteria: 

- You work with older adults in health,
social service or long-term care settings

- You work in Ontario, Canada
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